
2020-2021 School Year 

Welcome to Sixth Grade!  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

The 6th grade teachers are looking forward to working with your child during the 2020-2021 school year.  We realize that 
you may want to shop early and take advantage of the numerous Back-to-School sales that are offered during the summer. 
Most items can be purchased at office supply stores, department stores, or dollar stores.  The following school supplies are 
recommended for the 2020-2021 school year.  

 

General Supplies: 

● Plastic pencil box 
● Multiple packs of sharpened 

pencils 
● Personal hand-held pencil 

sharpener  
● One pack of lined, college-ruled 

paper 
● Combination Lock for locker 
● Post-it notes  
● Earbuds   
● Assorted highlighters  
● Tissues 
● Disinfectant Wipes 
● Hand Sanitizer 
● Additional Masks 
● Daily Bottle of Water & Snacks 

 

Language Arts & Social Studies: 
 

● One composition 
notebook 

● One spiral notebook  
● One 2 inch three-ringed 

binder  
● One pack of subject 

dividers  

Math & Science: 
 

● Texas Instrument TI30XIIS 
calculator (check online - 
Amazon.com) 

● One colored pen 
● Multiple dry-erase 

markers with an eraser 
● One 1 inch three-ringed 

binder with 
pockets 

● One composition book 

 
 


